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JOIN OUR BOARD

2024-2025

The Mountain Post Spouses' Club is currently accepting nominations
and applications for the 2024-2025 Executive Board and General Board.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Attend Monthly Meetings

Attend Social and Fundraising Functions
Give Back to the Community

Meet New Friends

If you are interested in joining our board, send your questions
to parliamentarian@mpsc.us

Go to our website to fill out your application today!

WWW.MPSC.US




